
 

 

 
           Aඉඋංඅ 16, 2023 
 

Dංඏංඇൾ Mൾඋർඒ Sඎඇൽൺඒ 
 

You believe in me, Thomas, 
because you have seen me, says 
the Lord; blessed are they who 

have not seen me, but still 
believe! 

 
John 20:29 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Dංඏංඇൾ Mൾඋർඒ Sඎඇൽൺඒ 

 

“Jesus came and stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace be with 
you.’”                                                                                      Jਏਈ਎ 20:19 
 
Are you good at making people feel welcome?  When you meet 
someone new, like a new neighbor, a new work colleague or a new 
parishioner, do you make them feel at home?  When we make people 
feel welcome, we make them feel like they are included instead of being 
excluded.  We are made for relationships – with God and each other.  
When you see yourself as a beloved son or daughter of God, you tend to 
see others the same way, too – just as God, Our Father, sees us. 

 

Monday, April 17 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 4:23-31/John 3:1-8 
 6:15 a.m. Rose Fogarty (†)   
   *8:15 a.m. Don Sammelman (†)  
Tuesday, April 18 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 4:32-37/John 3:7-15 
 6:15 a.m.                    Michael Noetzel (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Tricia Neiwoehner  
Wednesday, April 19 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 5:17-26/John 3:16-21 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Rob Ryan (†)   
Thursday, April 20 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 5:27-33/John 3:31-36 
 6:15 a.m.                    Terry Jurgensen (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Ralph Salamie (†) 
Friday, April 21 - St. Anselm 
 Acts of the Apostles 5:34-42/John 6:1-15 
 6:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Josephine Godfrey (†)   
Saturday, April 22 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 6:1-7/John 6:16-21 
 8:15 a.m. Nikki Arconati (Birthday)  
 5:00 p.m. Catherine Schuch (†)  
Sunday, April 23 - Third Sunday of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 2:14, 22-33/1 Peter 1:17-21/Luke 24:13-35 
     7:30 a.m.           Bob Faust (†)  
 9:00 a.m. John Hoehl (†)  
   10:30 a.m.              Jonathan Taylor (†)  
 12:00 Noon For the People 
                                       
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
        

     Once upon a time a young Chinese lad went to the Master because he wanted to 
learn how to make jade into beautiful objects.  He went to the Master’s house, 
knocked on the door, and said he’d come to sit at his feet and learn.  The Master 
took a piece of jade, put it into the boy’s hands, and sat there.  He began to chatter 
about his wife, his children, his work, and all sorts of other things.  All the while the 
boy was sitting there, minute after minute, hour after hour, holding the jade.  
  
     The next day the boy came back and the same thing happened.  The Master put a 
piece of jade in the boy’s hand, and then began to talk about all kinds of things, none of which had anything to 
do with jade.  The boy was getting angry, “What a waste of time this is!” he thought.  But he was too 
embarrassed or hesitant to say anything; after all, this was the Master.  This went on week after week after 
week, until one day the boy came, and the Master put into his hand a stone.  And the boy cried out and said, 
“Hey, this is a stone!”  He had learned the feel of jade. 
 

     Or, the story can be turned on its head.  Once upon a time a young lad went to the Master to learn how to 
make jade, and when he went there the Master put a stone in his hand.  Every day this happened.  The boy 
would arrive, express an interest in jade, and be given a stone, week after week after week.  One day, though, 
the boy came and the Master put a piece of jade into his hands.  The lad exclaimed, “What is this?” and he 
dropped it.  The jade broke all over the floor.  
 

     The moral of the story is that if you keep holding something valuable and beautiful, you’ll get a feel for it, 
and you’ll know the counterfeit when you see it.  By the same token, if you keep holding a stone in your hand, 
when something beautiful comes, you won’t recognize it, and you will destroy it. 
 

     In today’s second reading from the First Letter of St. Peter we hear the Apostle tell us that our faith is 
“more precious than gold that is perishable even though tested by fire…”  That’s quite a remarkable statement 
when you consider how difficult it must have been in the ancient world to mine gold, and, once extracted, how 
difficult it must have been to purify the gold, to burn off any refuse in an extremely hot fire.  Do you realize 
how much time and effort it took to make such a fire?  No gas hook-ups in those days, no flipping of a switch 
to start a fire, yet, our faith is more precious and valuable than gold.  We have been given “a new birth to a 
living hope,” writes St. Peter, “through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead, to an inheritance that is 
imperishable, undefiled, and unfading…” 
 

     This valuable faith was placed into our hands at our Baptism and fortified at our Confirmation.  We should 
be used to it.  We should know how it feels, what it does, and how it strengthens.  We should recognize 
quickly what is fake and untrue.  We should make sure we never lose hold of this faith or drop it.  We cannot 
let this faith be destroyed.  The Master has given it to us. 
 

     Our Gospel today reminds us that our faith is nurtured best in community, that is, the Church.  When 
Thomas was away from the community of believers he was stubborn and doubted.  When with the others, he 
believed and proclaimed Jesus as “My Lord and my God.” 
 

     Our parish here at QAS is a wonderful community in which we can stay close to Jesus.  For example, the 
Knights of Columbus banded together to put on terrific Fish Fries that allowed so many to enjoy good food 
and companionship.  Many of our parishioners joined together to decorate our church splendidly for Easter 
while others practiced songs for many hours so we could lift our voices in praise of our Savior, Jesus Christ.  
Such a community allows us to hold tightly to the valuable and brilliant gift of our faith.  Let’s pray we don’t 
drop it. 
 

     May God bless all of you.     
 
 

     Fr. Hambrough 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 

Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄  

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  April 16 
    1:00 p.m.   Baptism - Church 
    2:30 p.m.   Divine Mercy Service - Church 
    4:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Rehearsal -  
             Limbach Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   Life Teen -  
             Youth Ministry Center 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  April 17 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) -  
             School Basement 
    4:00 p.m.   Seraphim Singers Practice - 
             Church 
    6:30 p.m.   School Board Meeting -  
             Makerspace 
    7:00 p.m.   Endow  - (ARC) 
             Adult Resource Center 
    7:00 p.m.    Boy Scouts - Cafeteria 
 
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: April 18 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    7:00 p.m.   SVDP Holy Couponers -  
             School Basement 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: April 19 
    4:00 p.m.   Girl Scout Troop 1173 -  
             Church Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   PSR Classes - Church and School 
    7:00 p.m.   Maintenance Committee Mtg -  
             Rectory Basement 
 
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  April 20 
    3:00 p.m.   Girl Scouts Troop 2769 -  
             Church Hall 
    3:00 p.m.   St. Louis Performance -  
             Limbach Hall 
    5:30 p.m.   Wedding Rehearsal - Church 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Choir - 
              Church 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  April 21 
             Luke 18 Weekend 
 
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: April 22 
             Luke 18 Weekend 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall 
    2:00 p.m.   Wedding - Church 

Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

Tuesday: 9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m. 
 

Here God dwells in our midst;  
come let us adore! 
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Attention Seniors!  
 

Mark your calendars for: 
 

April 27, 2023 
 

Heritage Luncheon 
 

11:30 a.m.  -  Church Hall 
 
 
 

Please call the parish office, 314-846-8207, 
with your name and phone number to 
register.* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*If Heritage Luncheon is cancelled, we  
will call you. 

W.I.N.G.S. Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍ 
   (Widowed in Need Gather Socially) 

  
     Mark your calendar for these upcoming events: 
April 28th at 11:30am - Lunch at Bill Gianino’s 
Restaurant, 4571 Chestnut Park Plz, Oakville, MO. 
May 9th - Bowling at DuBowl Lanes 
 

     Please RSVP by Monday, April 24th to Jackie 
McClanahan at 314-392-3430. 
 

We welcome all widows and widowers to attend 
these social events. 

Iඇඍඋൺආඎඋൺඅ Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 
     Registration for Intramural Basketball is now 
open! This instructional league is for students 
currently enrolled in 1st and 2nd grade for the 2022-
2023 school year. Games begin June 11, and will be 
played on Sundays and Thursdays through June and 
July. Each session is a 30 minute practice followed 
by a 30 minute game.  Teams may play more than 
one game in a day.  All players will receive a 
basketball and a t-shirt. Registration ends 4/30, and 
NO late registrations will be accepted.  
     Please contact Evan Adair with any questions at
(evan.c.adair@gmail.com).  
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of Rodney 
Price, brother of parishioner Trudy (Dirk) Stringer.   
    May he, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ Cඈඇർൾඋඍඌ 
 
    Experience great music in a great space. The final 
concert for the 2022-2023 season will be: 
 
The Tallis Scholars - Wednesday, April 19, 2023 at 
    8:00 p.m.. 

www.CathedralConcerts.org 

Wඈආൾඇ’ඌ FIAT Gඋඈඎඉ 
 

     All women are invited for prayer and talk at 
Kenrick-Glennon Seminary on the third Thursday of 
the month.  Please see this month’s details: 
 
DATE: Thursday, April 20th 
LOCATION:  Chapel of St. Joseph 
  Kenrick-Glennon Seminary 
  5200 Glennon Drive, St. Louis, MO 63119 
SCHEDULE: 
  7:00 a.m. - Doors open 
  8:00 a.m. - Rosary in the Chapel of St. Joseph 
  8:15 a.m. - Talk by Dr. Francis Feingold 
  9:00 a.m. - Coffee and refreshments 
PRESENTER: Dr. Francis Feingold, Associate   
  Professor of Philosophy 
TOPIC: “Weeping with Those Who Weep: Is 
Compassion Always Good?” 
 

    The easiest way to evangelize is to invite a friend 
to Fiat and let the Holy Spirit take it from there!  We 
can’t wait to see you! 

  www.kenrick.edu/fiat 

PSR Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

     PSR registration is now open for the 2023-2024 
school year. To register please fill out the 
registration packet sent home with the children or if 
they do not have a packet they can come pick one up 
from the rectory.  Please return registration forms 
and payment to the school or rectory by the last 
day of PSR, May 3rd. 

Cඈ-Eൽ Yඈඎඇ඀ Aൽඎඅඍ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ 
 

June 22-25 at White House Retreat 
 
     Designed for young adults aged 18-35, this co-ed 
retreat will feature talks that inform the spiritual 
lives of young professionals. Conferences will 
explore Ignatian principles for discerning 
relationships and careers. It will cultivate silence in a 
hyper-connected culture, balancing work and leisure, 
and developing one’s personal and communal 
relationship with Christ. 
     There will be additional opportunities for silent 
prayer, spiritual direction, and Reconciliation 
throughout the event. Fr. Anthony Wieck, SJ, and Fr. 
Matthew Baugh, SJ will work together as the 
presenters for this retreat. 
     Check-in is from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM on 
Thursday, June 22 and departure is at approximately 
1:15 PM on Sunday, June 25. The cost is $150 per 
person, which includes private lodging and all meals. 
     Register at whitehouseretreat.org/youngadult or 
by calling 314-416-6400. 

Sඍ. Jඈඌൾඉඁ Pൺඋංඌඁ Fൺආංඅඒ Fൾඌඍ 
  

     St. Joseph parish in Imperial is hosting a Family 
Fest in the Corpus Christi Center.  Food, games, 
entertainment, and fried chicken.  Festivities start at 
noon.  Visit sjiparish.org/ff for complete details. 

Mൺඋඒ, ඍඁൾ Fංඋඌඍ Dංඌർංඉඅൾ Aඐൺඋൽ 
   

     Calling all 7th grade girls who are interested in 
learning more about Mary, the First Disciple!!!  This 
is a program written for young Catholics to enable 
them to “proclaim the greatness of the Lord.” This is 
accomplished by actively involving the participants 
in an understanding of Mary as a model of openness 
and spirituality—a woman of the church.  
      A group is now being formed that will meet a 
few times a month over a 6 – 8 month period in 
hopes of completing the program to earn the Marian 
Award that will be given out in February 2024 at the 
St. Louis Cathedral Basilica.    
 

     If your daughter is interested, please contact: 
 

Paula Downen      pmurbanek@charter.net 
                             314-704-7123 or  
Kathleen Niebrugge bkniebrugge@gmail.com 
                314-359-5812 
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Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 
     Congratulations to our recently baptized    
     parishioner, Charlotte Lee Rimkus, child of  
     Scott & Julie Rimkus. 
 
     May the blessing of the Lord be always upon  
     Charlotte Lee and may God watch over and  
     cherish this child whom God has blessed with  
     the grace of Baptism.  

Vඈർൺඍංඈඇ Eඏൾඇඍඌ ൿඈඋ Mංൽൽඅൾ ൺඇൽ  
Hං඀ඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ Sඍඎൽൾඇඍඌ 

 

¨ Kenrick Glennon Days are overnight summer 
camps that give boys in Grades 6-7 (June 12-14) 
and Grades 8-9 (June 15-17) a chance to 
experience life at the seminary.  

   https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd 
 

¨ Two Carmelite Days for girls in grades 6-11 will 
be held on May 7 and May 13, with the goal of 
sparking desire for holiness within their hearts, 
introducing them to the Sisters, and encouraging 
them to pray for their vocation.   https://
www.carmelitedcj.org/vocation/retreats-
events/182-carmelite-day#carmeliteday  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wൾඅർඈආൾ ඍඈ QAS! 
 
     Let’s welcome our newest parishioners to 
   Queen of All Saints, Stephen and Claire Buser.  
  The Welcoming Committee stopped by their  
  house and gave them a swag bag full of  
  goodies.   
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Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ 
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Aඉඋංඅ 22-23 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Dave Horne 
Jackie Horne 

Walter Foland 
Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Rebecca 
Froelke 
Tom Teschner 

Kay Madras 
Mike Madras  
Rich Winkler 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Lisa Messmer 
Alex 
Cammarata 
 

Mary Acton 
David Hagen 
Pat Hagen 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Bob Kremer 
Nick Samsel 
 

Sheila Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stephanie 
McKelvey 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Megan Beck 
YM 

Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Faith Direct 
 

3/31/23 

Offertory 
 

04/07/23 

Offertory 
 

04/09/23 

WeShare 
 

04/09/23 

Offertory $    7,145.00   $       250.00   $  25,503.00   $  10,262.64   

Loose  $       280.00 $    1,948.00  

Capital Improvement $         35.00  $       200.00 $       110.00 

Tuition Assistance $         30.00  $         75.00 $       225.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $       421.00  $       950.00 $       550.00 

Easter Flowers   $       150.00  

Retired Priests $         70.00  $    1,947.00  

Good Friday   $         35.00  

Easter Offering   $       100.00  

Holy Land $         45.00  $           5.00  

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules to be Approved. 
Please contact Pam VonderHaar at 
vonderhaarp@qasstl.org or 314-846-8207 for 
assistance. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

 
 
 
 
 

Rංർൾ Bඈඐඅ Cඈඅඅൾർඍංඈඇ 
Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ 

 

     Our community changed lives this Lent through 
CRS Rice Bowl, and we want to say THANK YOU!    
 

     You may turn in your Rice Bowls through the 
collection basket in church or bring to the parish 
office.  To donate online visit  
     www.crsricebowl.org/donate  
     Thank you for helping those in need. 
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Lൾඍ’ඌ Pඅൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ 
 

        Have you heard?  Once a month you and your friends can join together in the Church hall and play 
        cards, dominos or any game that you want to play.  Light refreshments are offered.   This social  
        event meets the second Wednesday of the month so come up sometime and check it out! 
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Hඈඅඒ Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ Pൾඋൿඈඋආൺඇർൾ 

 
 
 
 

 
   

 
   QAS School sixth grade students    
   performed a play for the younger  
   grades, reenacting the events of  
   Holy Thursday. 
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Family & Friend Camping Available

September and October

Ondessonk.com             877-659-3593
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!


